
 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE  
 

FOR 
 

RFQ23-5130 - Financial and Procurement Audit for Pacific Organic Learning Farm Network Project 
 

 
 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the closing date/deadline for Request for 
Quotations RFQ 23-5130 Financial and Procurement Audit for Pacific Organic Learning Farm Network 
Project is now extended.  The revised closing date/deadline for submission is on or before 22 March 
2023 by 11.59pm (Fiji time). 
 
While the deadline date for submission of proposal is being extended until 22 March 2023, the 
deadline date for the 1st audit period remains as 31st March 2023. However, SPC welcomes proposals 
from bidders with their own timeframe which will be negotiated in consultation with the donor.  
 
The RFQ documents can be accessed from the link provided below:  
 
https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/financial-and-procurement-audit-for-pacific-organic-
learning-farm-network  
 
All proposals should reach SPC on or before Wednesday, 22 March 2023 no later than 11.59pm (Fiji 
time). 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact the Division focal point on email: praneetr@spc.int  
 
Date of amendment: 15 March 2023.  
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